12/25/2012

18 Court Street

Flemington, NI 08822

Grace United Church of Christ

The Pension Boards United Church of Christ

475 Riverside Drive Room 1020 New York, NY 10115-0059

p 800.642.6543 f 212.729.2701

www.pbucc.org



Dear members and friends of Grace United Church of Christ,

Grace and Peace to you in this season of light and hope!

Your gift in response to the Twelve Days of Bringing Gifts for the Christmas Fund for the Veterans of the Cross and the Emergency Fund in the amount of \$200.00 has been received by the Pension Boards. Thank you!

Your donation has made a difference in the life of a UCC pastor or lay employee. Hear the words of their gratefulness for your generosity:

"Please give my thanks to each one who made this gift possible. The love and kindness reflects God's love, through your ministry. It is a blessing and a big help for me. Bless you in this advent season and on in the year."

"Please accept my sincere thanks for the wonderful gift. It is so gratifying to know that we elders are still remembered as real persons, even though we cannot give the service to others as we would like. Our love for our friends and family is constant. God's blessings to you all."

"We are so grateful for and touch by the UCC congregations and individuals who have provided this funding in appreciation of the faithful ministry of so many ministerial families like us. May God richly bless you and yours now and in the years to come."

Let me add my sincere gratitude for your willingness to respond with generosity to the needs of our United Church of Christ clergy, lay employees and their families. Your gift matters now and in the days ahead.

In Christ's service,

Knistad &

The Rev. Krista L. Betz

Director, Ministerial Assistance

The Pension Boards

United Church of Christ

"This letter serves as a tex receipt for the Internal Revenue Service.

No goods and/or services were provided in return for this gift."